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This policy is adopted from the Isle of Wight County Council. The IWCC are responsible 

for reviews of this policy. The Federation will ensure, insofar as is possible, that the 

most up to date version is displayed on this website. 

 

Date Adopted: February 2022   

 

Review Date:   (subject to LA review) 

 

                                 
 

Signed: _______________    Signed____________ 

Co-Chair Board of Governors    Executive Headteacher 

 

The Federation of Nettlestone & Newchurch Primary Schools 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

All the governors and staff of The Federation of Nettlestone & Newchurch Primary Schools 

are committed to sharing a common objective to help keep the children and staff of the school 

community safe. We ensure that consistent effective safeguarding procedures are in place in 

order to support families, children and staff of the school. 
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